
21st July 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we come to the end of a very busy but successful year, there are so many good           

memories to look back on this year! The children have enjoyed so many wonderful          

experiences, from residential visits to Robin Wood and London, to walks in the park, a 

day at Lytham beech, Thornton Hall Farm and Bring Yer Wellies: A brilliant performance 

at King George’s Hall, and Chester Zoo and Cliff Castle visits.   

We have also had lots of visitors and events in school too. This year we have had 3 school 

fayres, an artist, a chef, an author and some owls visit us. We enjoyed a fun filled MADD 

week and a very memorable nativity and year 6 production. We have held parties for Eid 

and Christmas and we’ve enjoyed mother tongue day and diversity day.  

Thank you to everyone who supported our Summer Fayre this year. We raised a huge 

£2274.51 for school!  

We couldn’t run these days without the generosity of our parents, so thank you for all of 

your kind donations and support, we really do appreciate it. 

 There are a few other people I would personally like to thank. 

Firstly, I would like to thank our brilliant staff for their continued dedication to the          

children and families at Bradley. They go above and beyond every day to ensure that our 

children receive the very best education and care possible. 

I would also like to thank the governors, for their continued support and guidance in 

making Bradley school the best that it can be. We are so very lucky to have a governing 

body who care so much about this amazing school and the children who attend it. Thank 

you. 

Finally, I would like to thank our children, for being the lovely young people they are, and 

for their endless enthusiasm and energy. They are a credit to our school and to their    

families. 

 I wish you all a very happy and restful summer holiday and hope you all enjoy some 

quality time together with your families. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs S Taylor 

Headteacher 


